
Primary Science Fair 
Desmond College are currently working with the Courtenay Boys school along 
with a number of other Primary Schools in West Limerick to put together a 
project for the Primary Science Fair taking place in January 
 

 
Students from the Courtenay Boys School performing experiments in 
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